
Public meeting 

Proposed expansion of  
St Nicholas School  

  
 

 
 

 
You are invited to a public meeting 

 
on Tuesday 14 March 2017 from 6pm to 8pm 

at St Nicholas School 
Reedham Drive, Purley , CR8 4DS 

 
Representatives from Croydon Council will be available to explain the reasons for 
the proposed expansion of St Nicholas School.  
 
As part of the consultation we will be seeking your views on the proposed 
expansion of the school to create a further 56 Special Educational Needs (SEN) 
places from September 2018. 
 
The consultation on the proposed expansion will be running from 
1 to 29 March 2017. 
 
You can take part in the consultation in a number of ways: 
 

 attend the public meeting at the school on 14 March 2017, 6pm – 8pm 
 complete a paper survey in the consultation document which can be 

accessed via weblink: https://www.croydon.gov.uk/special-schools/st-
nicholas-school 

 email your views to: school.org@croydon.gov.uk 
 Complete the survey online: www.croydon.gov.uk/stnicholasexpansion2018 
 post comments to address below 

 

Please respond by 29 March 2017 for your views to be taken into account. 
 
Denise Bushay 
School Place Planning and Organisation Team 
People Department 
4th Floor, Zone A, Bernard Weatherill House 
8 Mint Walk, Croydon CR0 1EA  
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